
Dear Members and Friends, 

  

As we begin another New Year, we have two choices.  We can let the prior year be 

characterized by the damage caused by natural disasters such as Sandy and the pain and 

sorrow caused by inconceivable acts of violence such as that which took place in our 

State last month.  Or we can let 2012 be characterized by the response from people 

around the world to the many difficult events that took place. 

  

While we should not forget the pain and suffering generated by those events, I suggest 

that we also not lose sight of the light that shined so that the darkness would not 

overcome our world.  That light shone in the form of prayers and acts of concern.  

People from different walks of life united together to reach out and touch those whose 

lives were impacted.  From the tolling of our church bells in unison with other churches 

throughout the State, to services like the one led by Gilbert High students in East End 

Park, to the donations to help restore and rebuild such as our Christmas Offering for 

Sandy rebuilding efforts, and the outpouring of gifts to the residents of Newtown, we as 

a society, we as a community, and we as a Church, should focus not on the problems 

that befall us, but rather on the strength and grace given to us by God to respond to 

adversity. 

  

By being aware of God’s grace, we can look to 2013 with confidence and hope.  Yes, 

the New Year will have its share of challenges.  But we have received the ability to 

respond to any challenges that come our way! 

  

On a personal note, I’d like to take this opportunity to thank you all for the generous 

and thoughtful Christmas gifts we received from the Church family.  More importantly, 

I’d again like to thank you all for your time and efforts in 2012.  First Church grew in 

numerous ways in the past year, and it would not have been possible without the grace 

of God and your hard work.  I look forward to working with you in the New Year as we 

continue to spread the word of God’s love for all people through the many ministries 

and missions of First Church. 

  

May God continue to bless you in the New Year, 

  
 

Mike 
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First Church of Winsted 
Come as you are… 

Leave transformed! 

Come...be uplifted by the 

Spirit and strive to follow 

God’s path for you! 

 

 

Check us out online!    www.firstchurchofwinsted.org 

 

Like us on Facebook! 
 

 

Word from the Pastor  

 

http://www.firstchurchofwinsted.org/


 
 

It’s almost here! 
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Church News… 

Scholarship Raffle 
 

 

1st Prize - $3,000.00  

2nd Prize - $1,500.00 

3rd Prize - $500.00 
 

Limited to 200 Tickets 

$50 each 

 

Drawing January 6th  at 3 PM 

First Church of Winsted 

 

See Dan Jones for Tickets  

860-379-6332 

 

Benefit: Scholarship Funds 

 
Consider buying a ticket…3 in 200 chance of 

winning!!  Lotto can’t match those odds…!   

Annually we grant approximately 12 to 15 

scholarships, through events like this. 

 

 

 

 

ANNUAL MEETING OF THE 

CONGREGTION OF 

THE FIRST CHURCH OF WINSTED 

 

Sunday, January 20, 2012  

(Snow date: January 27, 2012) 

Immediately following the  

10:00 AM Worship Service 

 

All are welcome and encouraged to attend! 

 

Lunch will be served!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
I would like to thank the church family for the Barnes & 
Noble gift card…and smores fixins!   
Being able to play with the kids is the best gift of all! 
Thanks!!   

Debbie Storrs 

I apologize for abbreviated version of 

Bellringer…due to illness! 

Thanks for understanding… 

The Editor 
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Boar’s Head Festival…all hands on deck! 

 

Due to the outbreak of colds & flu…we are asking anyone who might be willing to help out with the festival 

PLEASE let us know if you are willing to help! 

 

Needed: 

Lord Mayor of Winchester 

Spot Light – Saturday Afternoon 

Floor Lighting person…willing to change video tapes in video camera 

Tickets – hand stampers 

We may need a skipping monk – Gary just came down with it! 

Lots of folks listed in the program…not all doing what the program says now! 

 

If you have been waiting for a personal invitation to help… 

HERE IT IS! 

 

Thanks for your consideration! 

Debbie 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 Upcoming Events – Mark Your Calendars! 
 

Celebrate With Us... Looking Forward 
Sunday - 10 am 
 

Sunday -  9:15 am  
   

Tuesday - 5:30 pm 
 

Wednesday - 7:30 pm  
 

Thursday – 6:00 pm 

Worship 
 

Rehearsal~Rock Starz 4 Jesus 
 

Rehearsal~Worship Choir  
 

AA / Alanon Meetings  
 

Rehearsal~Laurel City Singers 

January 5 

January 6 

January 6 

January 15 

January 20  

January 27 

 

 

 

Boar’s Head Fest 4 & 7 PM 

Boar’s Head Fest 4 PM 

Scholarship Raffle Drawing 3:00 

Reports due for Annual Report 

Annual Meeting after worship 

Snow Date for Annual Meeting 

. 

Board Meetings... 
An 

 

No meetings scheduled 

until after Annual Meeting 

PM Board 

Board of Christian Ed. 

Deacons 

Cabinet Meeting 
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Ah, friends, dear friends, as years go on and heads 

get gray - how fast the guests go. Touch hands, 

touch hands with those that stay. Strong hands to 

weak, old hands to young, around the Christmas 

board, touch hands. The false forget, the foe 

forgive, for every guest will go and every fire burn 

low and empty cabin stand. Forget, forgive, for who 

may say that Christmas day may ever come to host 

or guest again. Touch hands.  

~ William Henry Harrison Murray 

 
 

 
Little Angels 

 

When God calls little children 

to dwell with Him above. 

We mortals sometimes question 

the wisdom of His love. 

for no heartache compares with 

the death of one small child, 

who does so much to make our world 

seem wonderful and mild. 

Perhaps God tires of calling 

the aged to His fold. 

So He picks a rosebud 

before it can grow old. 

God knows how much we need them 

and so He takes but few, 

to make the land of Heaven 

more beautiful to view. 

Believing this is difficult 

still somehow we must try. 

The saddest word mankind know  

will always be "Goodbye". 

So when a child departs 

we who are left behind, 

must realize God loves children, 

Angels are hard to find. 

 

~Author Unknown 
 

                    To the congregation--    

                    Thank you for the gift  

                     card to Barnes and  

                     Noble.  Your  

                     thoughtfulness is 

appreciated.  I plan to use the card 

to purchase books which I will read 

and record for our grandchild.   

Tricia Wu 
 

January BIRTHDAYS 
 
04 - Barbara Mazzei 
04 - Brett Marvin 
06 - Ryan Geddes Jr. 
07 - Raymond Savoy 
08 - Christian McAllister 
08 - Joyce Woodard 
10 - Caryl Pizinger 
11 - Maridel Fredericksen 
11 - Belinda Corey 
12 - Andrea Ohotnicky 
12 - Jeff Dorr 
13 - Judy Savoy 
14 - Angela Graboski 
15 - Cindy Roys 
17 - Mary-Pat Fredericksen 
17 - Maggie McAllister 
18 - Scott Graboski 
20 - Kayla McCaw 
22 - Kathy Weaving 
22 - Joe Tatar 
23 - Betty Greeley 
24 - Cheryl Jones 
26 - John Dondero 
26 - Victoria McAllister 
26 - Diane Richards 
27 - Kathryn McCusker 
28 - Jayden Dileo 
 

January Anniversaires 
♥ 10 - William & Shirley Calkins 
♥ 22 - Ray & Judy Savoy 
♥ 24 - Mel & Gloria Lee 
 
If you would have your birthday 
or anniversary added to our list, 
please email Deb Storrs: 
dstorrs@snet.net 



January 2013 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

Artist: Karen Delton 

 

January 

Birthstone: 

Garnet 

 

 

January Flower: 

Red Carnation 
 

 

 

Astrological 

Signs 

 
Capricorn: 

Dec 22 – Jan 20 

Aquarius: 

Jan 21 – Feb 19 

  

ANNUAL  

REPORTS 

Due 

JAN 15h 

 

   

 

 

1 
 

New Year’s Day  

 

Worship Choir 

5:30 pm 

 

 

2 

 

AA/Alanon 

7:30 pm 

3 
 

Laurel City 

Singers 

6:00 

 

4 

 

5 

 
4 & 7 PM 

6 Worship Service 
10:00 am 

Worship Choir 

9:20 

 
 

4 PM 
Nominating Comm 

11:15 am 

7 
 

 

8 
 

Worship Choir 

5:30 pm 

 

 

9 
 

AA/Alanon 

7:30 pm 
 

10 
 

11 
 

 

12 

 
 
 
 

 

13 
Worship Service 

10:00 am 
 

Open Mic Sunday 
 

Nominating Comm 

11:15 am 

14 
 

Martin Luther 

King Day 

15 
Worship Choir 

5:30 pm 

 
Turn in Reports 

for Annual 
Meeting 

 

16 

 

AA/Alanon 

7:30 pm 

17 

 

18 

 
 

 

19 
 

20 
Worship Service 

10:00 am 
 

Worship Choir 

9:20 

 

Annual Meeting 

 

21 
 

22 
 

Worship Choir 

5:30 pm 

 

 

23 
 

AA/Alanon 

7:30 pm 

 

24  

 

25 
 

 

26 
 

27 
Worship Service 

10:00 am 
 

Rock Starz 4 Jesus 

9:15 

28 
 

29 
 

Worship Choir 

5:30 pm 

 

30 
 

AA/Alanon 

7:30 pm 

 

31 
 

 

Feb 1 

 

 

Feb 2 
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Artist: Karen Delton 

First church of winsted 
 

95 North Main Street, Winsted, CT 
 

ALL ARE WELCOME 
 

 

Sunday Worship - 10:00 AM 
 

Communion - 1st Sunday of Every Month 
Sunday School - Nursery Care - During Worship 

Coffee Hour - Following Worship 
 

E-Mail / Office – info@firstchurchofwinsted.org 
 

Telephone (860) 379-1778 
 

Church Web-Site www.firstchurchofwinsted.org 
 

Pastor - Rev. Michael Wu 
Moderator - Dan Jones 
Vice-Moderator – Richard Mazzei 
Clerk - Debbie Storrs 
Board of Deacons - Co-chairs 
Laura McCaw & Lisa Nanni 
Treasurer – Debby Kane 
Christian Education Chair - Allison Graboski  
Sunday School Director - Barbara Mazzei 
Organist/Worship Choir Director  - Tricia Wu 
Cherub Choir Director - Debbie Storrs 

The CT Conference of the UCC 
Telephone (866) 367-2822 Toll Free 
Still Speaking Site www.stillspeaking.com 
UCC Web-Site www.ucc.org or ctucc.org 
 
American Baptist Churches of Connecticut - ABCCONN 
Executive Minister: The Rev. Dr. Judy G. Allbee 
Telephone (860) 521-5421 
ABCCONN Web-Site www.abcconn.org 


